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2024 CESA 7 Regional Spelling Bees​
 

Four regional spelling bees are facilitated by CESA 7. These include the following: 

*Green Bay/Kewaunee​
*Sheboygan (City of Sheboygan)​
*Sheboygan County (Out-of-City)​
*Manitowoc 

The regional spelling bees will be held January/February of 2024. Regional winners advance to the state 
spelling bee and the state spelling bee winner advances to the Scripps National Spelling Bee. 

In order to participate in a CESA Regional Spelling Bee, each public, private, parochial, charter, virtual, 
and home school must enroll with the Scripps organization. Schools may enroll at www.spellingbee.com 

*Enrollment Period:  August 22, 2023, through December 31, 2023 (enrollment end date subject to 
change). The per-school enrollment fee is $180 for schools that register before October 31, 2023, 
and $199 for the remainder of the enrollment period. 

AS PER SCRIPPS, schools may pay the enrollment fee to SCRIPPS via credit card or check. If the 
pay-by-check option is selected during the enrollment process, the school may print a custom invoice. A 
$7.50 check handling fee will apply. 

PLEASE NOTE: CESA 7 is informed of the schools that enroll with Scripps and will only send out 
necessary forms/information for participation in a regional spelling bee to those enrolled schools. 
Students that are in grades 3-8, from schools that have enrolled with Scripps, are eligible to 
compete (one student per enrolled school). 

For questions regarding the spelling bee, please contact: 

Jackie Budz​
CESA 7 Regional Spelling Bee Coordinator​
jbudz@cesa7.org​
Phone: 920-617-5610 
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